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Dear Legislators, 

I support Senate Bill 1583 for all the reasons cited by teacher, librarians, and 

concerned citizens. Access, representation and combating discrimination against our 

most vulnerable are all good reasons to codify our trust in educated professionals 

and their materials choices with this bill. 

 

My nephew is autistic and books help him connect with others. Please don’t limit his 

opportunities to build bridges with people. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rebecca Eaton  

 


